
 
From: Saadi Farooq < >  
Sent: 2022/12/07 11:47 AM 
To: City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Urgent, 
 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 
To: Planning, City of Brampton  
 
I am writing this email in support of the Brampton and Regional Islamic Center (BARIC).  We have a large 
community in the area that has a demand and desire for this Center.  This location is  physically 
convenient for elders and kids and would add great value to their lives. 
 
Please be advised there is an ample president set for such religious and community centers in Brampton 
and all of them are well taken care of and provide stability for the residents in the area.  This only helps 
the communities come together and live as Canadians.  I urge the planning to allow this. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact me. 
 
Regards, 
 
Saadi Farooq, CPA/MBA/CFE 

 
 


